
Memorandum 
To: Board of Selectmen 

From: Town Manager 

CC: Kelly O’Connor 
 
Hampton Falls Sewer Request 

April 29, 2024 

I am receiving renewed correspondence and inquiry over a potential agreement with 
Hampton Falls on sewer. Town Administrator Karen Anderson has requested an update 
from me. I have attached the engineering study on this issue that was presented a few 
months back. I have responded to Hampton Falls by indicating that I would bring this 
issue back to the Board for instruction.  
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